
From: Eileen Willmott  
Sent: 26 June 2023 18:02 
To: Planning 
Subject: Eileen W:comments on tree applications for Dartmouth Park 26/6/23 
 
Dear Planners and Tree officers,  
 
List 749 (29/5/23) 
No tree applications 
 
List 750 (also 740) (05/05/23) 
No tree applications 
 
List 751 (also 742) (19/6/23) 
 
2023/2411/T 
La Sainte Union School, entrance at 51-53, Croftdown Road NW5. 
 
I have read the Marcus Foster Arboricultural Survey and Design and also their 
Management Plan for the 102 trees on the site.  I welcome this as a much-
needed comprehensive survey, especially as the Health and Safety of the 
school children, staff and visitors are very important. 
They recommend seven Priority  works which should be carried out within 
three months of the report.  These include the fellings of the Silver Birch (T2), 
the Horse Chestnut (T28) and the Larch (T93).  Also works the Ash (T5), Cherry 
(T47), Horse Chestnut (T53) and (T102) Cherry.  I do not object to these works. 
They recommend 44 Moderate Priority works which should be carried out 
within a year.  
(I think that the Cedar (T48) has a TPO served upon it). 
They recommend seventeen Low Priority works which should be carried out 
within three years.   
I do not object to these works or to the re-inspection of, and the continued 
hazard assessment of the trees, as schoolchildren are involved.  
 
2023/2426/T 
Lower ground floor, 13 Dartmouth Park Road 
I was unable to ‘View Related Documents’, but as the application is for a re-
pollarding, back to previous points, of this Lombardy Poplar,  
I do not object to the works to this tree. 
 



Thank you, 
Eileen Willmott  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


